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DELTA COLLEGE DISTRICT 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

DINNER MEETING 
September 14, 2010 

Delta College Midland Center 
 

Board Present: R. Emrich, K. Higgs, K. Houston-Philpot, K. Lawrence-Webster, J. MacKenzie,  E. 
Selby, R. Stafford, D. Wacksman 

 
Board Absent:  K. Ellison 
 
Others Present: J. Goodnow, B. Allen, B. Baker, S. Barbier,  T. Boudrot, P. Clark, G.   
   Dominique, L. Govitz, P. Graves, T. Grunow, S. Hartshorn, A. Hill, L. Holoman, G.  
   Hoffman-Johnson, J. Knochel, T. Kubatzke, G. Luczak, C. Lusk, D. Lutz, G. Mallek,  
   J. Miller, S. Montesi, C. Morley, L. Myles-Sanders, G. Przygocki, K.   
   Randolph, W. Ramirez, L. Ramseyer, S. Romer, J. Stahl, A. Ursuy, S. Vanderlaan,  
   B. Webb 

 
Press Present:  No press present 
 
Trustees met with members of the Faculty Executive Committee (FEC), Executive Committee of 
Administrative/Professional Staff (ECAPS), and Support Staff Executive Committee (SSEC) for 
informal conversation. 
 
At the conclusion of the dinner meeting, Sue Montesi, Dean of Learning Centers and Innovative 
Programs, provided an overview of the Midland Center.  Ms. Montesi also provided a report on 
enrollments at Delta College’s 3 Centers (Midland, Planetarium, and Ricker).  She noted that all 
three centers have enrollments over 800 students.  Ms. Montesi said that Teresa Stitt has been 
working in collaboration with Academic and Student Services to make sure that course offerings 
at the centers meet the needs of students.   
 
There being no further business, the dinner meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Leslie Myles-Sanders, Board Secretary  
 


